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Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 751-3939 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   

located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 

operate and other important community information. For 

additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be temporarily closed or have 

scheduled maintenance: 

 Savannah Center Sports Pool 

The Savannah Center Sports Pool will be closed for improvements on September 

18th. 

 El Santiago Family Pool 

The El Santiago Family Pool will be temporarily closed for sand blasting and an 
acid wash September 17th through September 24th.  

 Mulberry Grove Recreation Center 

The Mulberry Grove Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly maintenance on 

September 22nd.   

 Hibiscus Recreation Center 

The Hibiscus Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning on September 

30th.   

 Bridgeport Family Pool 

The Bridgeport Family Pool will be closed for maintenance September 25th.  

 Eisenhower Recreation Center Sports Pool and Pool House 

The Eisenhower Recreation Center Sports Pool and Pool House will be closed for 

maintenance from September 27th.  

 Eisenhower Recreation Center Parking Lot 

The Eisenhower Recreation Center Parking Lot will be closed in sections for 

resurfacing and restriping from September 20th through September 30th.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be temporarily closed or have 

scheduled maintenance: 

 Burnsed Billiards Room 

The Burnsed Billiards Room will be closed for table recovering from September 

26th through September 29th. 

 Moyer Recreation Center 

The Moyer Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning/maintenance on 

September 23rd.   

 

Mark Your Calendar! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Courtesy Phones at Recreation Centers 

Courtesy phones are available for use by residents and guests in case of an 
emergency or to reach a Recreation team member.  Courtesy phones are available 
at all pools and the equipment sheds.  The facility name and address are posted on 
the wall by the courtesy phone.  For non-emergency issues you can call Community 
Watch.   

Villages Art Association Fine Art Show 
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